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If you want YOUR STORY in the HARC Newsletter! You need to 

Write and submit it to the Editor.  What are YOU doing that may interest

Other members? Building new hardware? A taller tower? A new tower?

A new antenna?  Public service activities?

Going on a Dxpedition?  (I can suggest places for you to go.)

Did you work ST0R?  Are you ready for HK0MA?  Why not?  There IS a 

path  to KH6 on nearly every band.  Malpelo IS SOUTH AMERICA!    

Are you ready when they come on the air?  This is a good time for tower

and antenna work but you might want to work HK0MA first.

Even if you have no interesting story we WANT YOU at the HARC

Meeting and you’re welcome at the breakfast EVERY Tuesday at 7am 

At the Sizzler.  About a dozen of us gather every week to chat, gossip, lie

To each other and have breakfast.  Visitors LOCAL and from out of 

Town are always welcomed.

There were many changes to the DXCC List in 2011. There are

“new countries” as a result of government changes and several deleted

as the old owners grant autonomy to the island governments. There was a

 split in the Sudan which provided another very difficult one like Western

 Sahara to chase. (ST0R)
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Questions regarding QSL cards on O`ahu may be directed to Kevin Bogan, AH6QO at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kevin.bogan@gmail.com" �kevin.bogan@gmail.com�. Pick up your QSL cards at the HARC meeting.





No ARRL News was received in time for this HARC Newsletter BUT the big ARRL news is really about DXCC.  





The South Sudan became an all time NEW DXCC Country in 2011 and ST0R put this new one on the air.  Since it WAS NEW for EVERYONE, the DXCC desk had to shut down (briefly) all other DXCC processing and concentrate on ST0R to allow everyone who worked this all time NEW ONE to get credit in the annual DXCC listing. 





In 2012 Dxers are again rewarded by a major expedition to MALPELO ISLAND and HK0NA.  The early crew is setting up the stations are operating now to give this new one to the deserving.  The major activity (constant multi-band and multi-mode) will begin in a few days with 4 stations on the air at all hours.  WORK IT NOW WHILE YOU CAN. It may be decades before it comes on again.  Aloha & 73 from ARRL





Our Strength is our Diversity-Join HARC


President's Message


Here we go again


John D. Peters K1ER


President HARC


This is our First meeting in 2012, please try to attend.


News and comments 


Our elections were held at the November meeting and (to no ones surprise), the incumbents were all re-elected.  However ANYONE wanting to volunteer for any office should make his/her desire known!  We can find something worthwhile for you to do.


Our HI corporate tax exempt organization fee and filing was completed on time.  We remain a non profit legal entity in Hawaii.  I don’t know if the other radio clubs are legal corporations or not.  But HARC is the oldest ARC and recognized by the State of Hawaii.


Remember when our speaker was the resident Engineer in the Honolulu FCC Office, John Raymond, a member of HARC, and we helped the FCC and public with the transition to Digital TV.   Our assistance in helping the public face the problems with the transition was appreciated.   Since I have heard of no problems (and if there were any, it would be on the TV news) the change appears to have been a success.  Has anyone heard a complaint about (other than content) about TV recently?


If you are a Dxer or try to keep a schedule even to the mainland on HF, you’ve probably noticed that the band conditions are finally getting better. The Solar Flux appears to be peaking NOW and anyone interested in DX SHOULD GET ON THE AIR.  Remember it could be 11 years until it gets this good again.  DON’T WAIT.  There ARE some NEW DXCC countries on the air and certainly some of the ones YOU NEED.





HARC is doing things for Amateur Radio, by providing the IARU BEACON for Hawaii and a 2 meter repeater. (Both are KH6WO) The Beacon is a TS-50 with a control box which is linked to GPS time and keeps the time exact as well as changing the power 100/10/1 watt.  





The KH6WO/B has been having equipment problems (as should be expected with old hardware).  The hardware is replaced soon after it fails BUT if you don’t hear OUR BEACON, that may be why.  The beacon station is a TS-50 and a control unit which sets the TIME and FREQ based on the WWV signal for time and freq standard. 


Need an Amateur or Commercial license Exam? Call Lee Wical for information on test schedules. 


MEMBERSHIP as in MORE!


We need to increase the number of hams and those who want to be hams, both in HARC and in Hawaii. If you know a ham who is not a member or HARC, invite him/her to join. If you know someone who might like ham radio, invite him/her to a meeting so we can sell ham radio. 


Please RENEW NOW  If you don’t know when your Dues for HARC expire, they probably HAVE, so ask me at the meeting. THESE are the members with dues current through 2012:


CALLSIGN�
First Name�
Last Name�
�
KA4DPW�
Joan E.�
Peters�
�
HB9VP/KH6�
Niklaus R.�
Schweizer�
�
NH7QH�
Christopher S.�
Colquhoun�
�
AH7C�
Tetsuo�
Tanaka�
�
KH6OO�
William N.�
Kendall�
�
KH6CH�
Yutaka (Taka)�
Arakaki�
�
K1ER�
John D.�
Peters�
�
WH6SS�
Charles�
Moser�
�
K1HZM�
Stephen T�
Hazam�
�



If you are not listed please bring your dues to the meeting, or mail them.  Still $15 as they have been for many years. (We keep costs low.)


IF YOU ARE a current member OVER 70 AND YOUR BIRTHDAY IS IN Dec/Jan, your breakfast is on HARC.  We value our senior and experienced members and want your stories. See me BEFORE you go to the cashier or GIVE YOUR RECEIPT TO ME AT THE  MEETING AND I’LL REIMBURSE YOU for breakfast at the meeting.


  If you would like to learn more about the DX Cluster, or internet spots, or propagation software or contest software or logging software or contests: ASK at the meeting. We have experts on everything. Don’t hesitate to bring up the topic. 


Logbook of the World (LoTW) is now easier to use and is now linked to the DXCC database.   The new DXCC countries coming on the air and others which have NOT been active for years need to be worked WHEN THEY ARE AVAILBLE. Don’t miss them.  Get on the air now.





73 John  HAVE FUN! GET ON THE AIR!
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Calendar of Events


HARC Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Time 0900 Sat  Jan 21st  


Breakfast, ham topics.


Breakfast Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge 


0700 to 0830 Every Tuesday


Gathering of Hams, about a dozen 


KARC  Meeting


Botanical garden in Kaneohe


0930 2nd  Saturday every month


QCWA Honolulu Chapter # 206


 every Tuesday, 0800, SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Officers & Directors of HARC


President John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Vice Pres Dan Greeson  KH6P 486-8879


Treasurer 


Secretary John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Directors: 


Eran Agmon WH6R 395-0341


Bill Kendall KH6OO 949-1228


Tom Seale KH6AAA 486-0880


Lee Wical KH6BZF 247-0587


INTERNET USEFUL SITES


� HYPERLINK http://www.arrl.org ��http://www.arrl.org�


� HYPERLINK http://www.fcc.gov ��http://www.fcc.gov�


� HYPERLINK http://www.qrz.com ��http://www.qrz.com�


� HYPERLINK http://www.pdarrl.org ��http://www.pdarrl.org� 


http://aditl.com/ham/harc.html


� HYPERLINK http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc ��http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc�














JAN IS A HARC MEETING MONTH!


Mark your calendar -PLEASE ATTEND!


Saturday Jan 21, 2012  0800-1000


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge, on Moanalua Rd


Across the road from 1st HI Bank


Start the New Year with radio.





TREASURER'S REPORT


Balance 	$4,461.08


From Jan 14, 2012 statement





Expenses .





Newsletter print and mail 





You may pay dues at any time. We're accepting 2012 now.


  


WorldRadio is now free and part of CQ Magazine.  It is now only an ON LINE internet magazine.





2012 Member Application Form





New or renewal, same form.  The best way to learn what your new license can mean is to chat with the old timers who've been there.  


Mail a check to HARC.





We want you as a member of HARC.





Name


Callsign


Address


City


State/ZIPCODE





ARRL Member? ( Yes  ( Life ( No.





Dues for 2012 are and remain $15


Mail to:


HARC 


Attn: Treasurer


98-1547 Akaaka Street


Aiea, HI 96701-3051





HARC WANTS YOUR INPUT!





HARC NEEDS YOU!





We need some volunteers for year 2012 in HARC. The work is not hard so volunteer at or before the meeting.





What would YOU like to do in HARC?





I need material for this Newsletter. Do you want me to copy material from the Pacific Division ARRL Newsletter? ARRL Bulletins? Why don't YOU write something and send it?





MEETING TOPICS





We may hear from KEVIN our ARRL ASM.  We will also continue the discussion of  new or recent activity, DX, Contesting, BPL, Field Day, Dayton, new SUNSPOT CYCLE and your interests.  Find out about any members under the weather.


If you have any questions about the DXCC Program or LoTW (Logbook of the World) you will find users who can answer them.  You can pick up your KH6 Bureau QSLs.
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